
Accelerated Reader – Term 3 

 

 Accelerated Reading is a programme that is used within the school 

for P4-P7 classes.  

 

 The final cycle of Accelerated Reading will begin on Monday 9th May 

and conclude on Friday 10th June. 

 

 The children have completed their STAR Reading Tests to 

determine their reading level which ensures each child’s target is 

personalised and relevant to their individual ability in reading. Every 

child will receive a new personalised goal /target from Monday 9th 

May and should they complete their target they will receive a ‘No 

homework’ pass for one night.  Children are able to track their 

progress each time they log in to Accelerated Reader. 

 

 15 minutes per day is set aside in class for AR and children should 

be reading for at least the same amount of time at home. 

 

 Accelerated Tests cannot be completed at home or at weekends. 

 

 Children will have until Friday 10th June to complete their AR tests 

and hopefully aim to reach their personal targets.   

 

 


